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ROCHESTER IN 
-8 

STITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY tudent Council Deeting i!nutes September 19, 1955 

The meeting waa called to order at by President Pro-tem Riobard Morto S:OS p.m. 
'l'he roll call wae taken e.nd the .following members were absent: 
2nd Year 

CHEMISTRY 

Cari Clark 

COMMERCE 

Richard Steffan 
David Weston 

3rd Year 

PHOTOGRAPHY 
Ben Bartow 

S.A.C. 
Rebecca Kent 

COMMERCE 
chan 'Wh.lting 

MECHANICAL 
fHchard Ryan 

The minutes of the previous meeting were read 
and approved. 

Upper olassmen may pick up a student handbook 
in their respective departmentso 

Frank Kowalski asked the following people to 
remain after the meeting to discuss the 
election of Freshmen representatives for 
Student Council: 

Chris Rhoades Louie Polito 
John Johnson Joyce Morey 

Jane White Rebecca Kent 
Nguyen-Ngoc Nba 

The Preu1dent Pro-tem has appointed the 
following people chairmen of standing 
camnittees. 

Frank Kowalski 
Bud Rusitzky 
Rod Brower 
Bob Seabrooks 
Bob Ball 
Malcolm Luft 

Budget and Program 
Parking Lot 
Publications 
Lounge 
Assembly 
Awards 

--
---



D.ANCS CLUB CONSTITUTION 

PROPOSED REVIS I OHS 

CHANGE OF MEETING TIME 

STUDENT 1!ANDB00X 

FIRE ALARM 

Student Council Meeting M1nut 
8 2 

The Chair aeked f'or the approval of the Dan Club's constitution which was approved by l year•s Constitution Comm1ttee o The conet1� -tion was read, and Robert Ball made the mot o that Council approve it o The motion was e oo 
and passedo 

The proposed revisions or the Student Assoo Constitution were read, diaousaed,and appro 
It was suggested and agl'eed that Council at 
its meetings at S:10 P.M. hereafter and end 
promptly at 6:00 P.M. 

Mr. Belknap told Council that it would coat 
$750 ror 2000 copies or the student h&adboo'° 
11' taken to an outside company tor publicatio 
This will be left to the discretion of the 
Committee who can then recommend it to Counc 
for aotiono 

Bob Se�brooks brought up the need for a fire­
alarm system in the Chemical Department. 
Belknap suggested discussing the problem .th 
Dr 0 VanPeursen and with the Policy Committeeo 

Howard Hall made the motion f'or adjourmnen, 
d which was seconded. The meeting was adjourne 

at 5:55 Poi• 

Respectfully subm1tted, 

JANE WHITE 
Secretary 


